


                             
 

                         
 

   
 

       
 

   

SCRO is looks forward to continuing these conversations in the next round of community consultations. 

Thank you for your time. I am happy to take any questions. 

Larry Whatmore 
President 
Scarborough Community Renewal Organization 
Larry.Whatmore@rogers.com 
(416) 562‐2101 


